February 2025 Newsletter

Dates for your diary:
World Book Day

Thursday 6th March - PJ
dress up for ‘bedtime story’
theme day.

Thursday 20th March
South American Workshop -
Please Wear PE Kit

Tuesday 1st April

2to 6pm

Parents Evening - sign up next
week

Friday 11th April
2.30pm

Spring Performance - all
welcome.
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Welcome Back!

| hope you had a lovely half-term break and are feeling recharged for
the Spring term. The last six weeks before the break were busy, and |
am sure the children appreciated the rest. Firstly, congratulations is in
order to Miss Harland on her engagement over the half-term break. A
proposal in New York is very romantic and lovely news to start the
term. | am sure the children will be already busy making wedding
dresses in the Creation Station as we speak! This term, our
Badgerbrook visitors are still with us. However, it is confirmed they will
return to their school after the Easter holidays. This quick turnaround
was made possible thanks to our Discovery colleagues' hard work. It
has been an incredible opportunity to share this time together...'when
two become one’ and the children are enjoying building these
flourishing friendships. It will be a lot quieter when they leave and |
know the Wellington children will miss their new buddies.

Just a reminder - please remember to label school uniform. We had a
few items left over the half term, and | know a woolly hat will be
needed over the next few weeks until we are lucky enough to
experience warmer Spring weather.

Upcoming Dates

On Thursday 6th March, we will celebrate World Book Day by inviting
the children to come to school in their pyjamas. We are focusing on
the importance of a bedtime story. On this day, if possible, please have
your child bring in a teddy bear, blanket, and pillow. We will be
creating a giant bedtime story session with our Badgerbrook friends
and a nice warm cup of hot chocolate!

Parents evening is on Tuesday 1st April. Sign-up details will be sent via
Arbor by next week. If you can't attend, please let us know; Miss
Harland can arrange another date for you.

The last day of term, Friday, 11th April, at 2.30 pm, will feature a Spring
Performance. We invite the children to make an Easter Bonnet at
home as part of a home learning project for an Easter parade. We will
share more information and creative ideas about this closer to the
exciting event. If you prefer not to make the Easter bonnet at home,
just let us know and we can make one in school with your child.

I am looking forward to this term, with a spring in our step! We are very
excited for a busy seven weeks ahead.

Kindest regards,

Mrs Cressida Knox



